
FALL 2019 Newsletter Blast sent via email 

Email blast to membership sent Approx Sept 1, 2019.   After membership meeting and before TRPA meeting. 

 

As a follow-up to yesterday's general board meeting, the following directors were re-elected: 

Mary McPherson 

Herb Pierce  

Dave Powell. 

New board positions are: 

President-Dave Powell 

Vice President-Ann Bryant 

Secretary/Treasurer-Carole Gray 

Nominations Chair-Mary McPherson 

Additionally, following up on our Shoreline discussion and TRPA's refusal to acknowledge our pier 

applications, some of our board members will be meeting with the TRPA staff  next month to 

answer our many questions and we will update you accordingly. 

 


